
 

Clara Brownell Middle School 
March 2025 

 
CBMS Winter MAP scores were cause for much celebration this year, with some of the highest growth our 
building has ever seen.  Congratulations to students and staff!  With the exception of 7th-grade language arts, 
CBMS students met, and in a few cases exceeded, growth projections in all areas!  Thank you to our students, 
families, and staff for all their hard work and focus on academic learning. 
 

Grade Level Fall Achievement Percentile Winter Achievement Percentile Students who met growth goal 
(Goal=50%) 

Mathematics 

6th 5 9 67% 

7th 16 19 58% 

8th 16 16 50% 

Reading 

6th 3 8 63% 

7th 19 16 37% 

8th 23 34 70% 

Language Usage 

6th 5 6 51% 

7th 15 13 48% 

8th 26 32 51% 

 
 
 



 
We celebrate MAPs success in many different 
ways.  For individual students meeting their 
growth goal, they get to select a candy of their 
choice; for students who exceed their goal, they 
get candy and an entry into a drawing for prizes.  
The cohort from each grade level with the 
highest overall growth gets to pie their teacher 
in the face.  And each grade level who meets 
their 50% growth goal in all 3 tested areas 
earns a trip to the bowling alley for their entire 
grade level.  Both 6th and 8th grades earned 
the bowling trip and were whisked away from 
school to enjoy 2 hours of unlimited bowling. 

  
Love was in the air throughout the month of February.  Although an 
unexpected snow day made us shift our calendar around a bit, we 
were able to show our love for our Lady Vikings basketball team and 
coaching staff during our Heart-day Hoops Assembly.  We also held 
our first dance of the school year the following week.  Thank you to 
Mr. Collins and our CBMS leadership students for decorating the gym 
and foyer areas and making it a fun event for all.  

 
 
 
  
     
Upcoming events: 
March 14: Discipline Review Team 
March 15: FTC State Competition 
March 17: CBMS Core Team 
March 21: End of 3rd Quarter 
March 24-28: Spring Break 
April 8-9: State Science Testing 
 

 
Enrollment 2024-2025 
  Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May 
6th 116  115  118  116  112  117  117     
7th 129  130  128  126  127  127  125     
8th 107  105  106  107  106  109  110     
Total 352  350  352  349  345  353  352     

 
 



We had 38 total behavior referrals during the month of February, outlined in the table below: 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Our track team started practice Monday, March 3, and we have about 50 
athletes participating.  Our home meet is scheduled for April 25th, and we 
would love for you to join us and cheer on our Vikings! 


